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Dear A.J Bragsg,

I am sorry to hear that you have got the diagnoses hepatitis C. During your hospitalstay in

Bergen you received blood from 4 donors. The Haukeland University Hospital Bloodbank
started hepatitis C-testing in October 1990. In 1986 the hepatitis € virus was unknown and
consequently there was not any test available,

We have examined through our donorfiles. Three of the four donors have tested anti-hepatitis C
negative. The fourth donor has not given blood since 1987, and she has not tested hepatitis C
positive as a patient.

Thank you for your letter. If you want further information, please contact me again.

Yours sincerely

GRO-C

I, Hervig
chief physician
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